HENDERSON COUNTY
PUBLIC SCHOOLS

414 Fourth Avenue West, Hendersonville, NC 28739-4261
Dr. John M. Bryant, Superintendent

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
January 4, 2021

The Board of Public Education will hold a Special Called meeting, on Monday, January 4,
2021, at 12:00pm. Per School Board Policy 2302, this will be a wholly remote meeting.
Board members will participate remotely by simultaneous communication via conference
telephone, conference video, or other electronic means. The primary purpose of the
meeting will be a discussion of the Return to Learn plan for after the 2020-2021 winter
break.

This will be an electronic meeting, an audio live stream of the meeting will be available at
http://tiny.cc/HCPSlive .

This is a Special Called meeting, no public comment will be taken.

Dr. John M. Bryant, Superintendent

“It is the policy of the Henderson County Public School System not to discriminate on the basis of race, ethnic origin, sex or disability in its educational programs, activities, or employment policies.”
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